
Support for Physiotherapists (PT) treating urinary incontinence 
 

On behalf of the ICS Physiotherapy committee I would like to invite you to a meeting for those 
interested in setting up or expanding conservative management programs in the treatment of 
urinary incontinence.   
 
Purpose of the PT meeting 
This meeting will focus on the administrative and management issues related to setting up of 
these services.  Clinical aspects will be discussed on Friday June 15th during the ICS Educational 
Course in collaboration with the Argentine Urological Society- Sociedad Argentina de Urología 
SAU (WS 3/20) from 8:00 AM to 13:00.   
 
PT Meeting time and location  
14° of June 2012 , 17-18:30hs in Hilton Hotel, conference room Atlantic ´B’ 
There is no registration or fee to this meeting, although everybody has to be registered into the 
Argentine Symposium “Avances en Urologia 2012” to attend this meeting as well as the 
Educational Course of the ICS. 
 
PT Meeting agenda  
There will be no formal agenda.  The format will be an informal discussion.   
Some possible topics include: 

 Equipment needed to set up a clinic 

 Space requirements  

 Teaching materials for patients and MDs 

 Documentation of treatments, forms and templates 

 Staffing and staff training 

 Communication with MDs 

 Barriers to treatment  
 
I would like to be prepared with resources and ideas.  I would greatly appreciate an email ahead 
with any specific questions or issues you would like to discuss.  Conservative management of 
urinary incontinence is a very beneficial treatment and I am excited to help increase its 
availability in your country.   
 
I look forward to your email with questions to be discussed and our meeting in person in June.  
 
Dr Beth Shelly, PT, DPT, WCS, BCB PMD 
beth@bethshelly.com 
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